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07/06/2024 
 

 
Re: School closer for Eidul Adha  
 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Assalamu Alaikum, 

I hope this letter reaches you in the best of health and Imaan.  

Schools will be closed for Eid-Ul-Adha on Monday 17 and Tuesday 18 June 2024. 
Schools will resume on Wednesday 19th June at the usual time. 

To all our brothers and sisters who have travelled for Hajj, we pray that Allah (SWT) 
accepts their deeds and makes their standing in Arafat a means through which they 
are forgiven. 

May Allah (SWT) give us the success of performing good deeds during the ten 
blessed days of Dhul-Hijjah, ameen. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a joyful and blessed Eid 
celebration. 

 

Wassalam 

 
 
Mrs M Mohamed 
 
Executive Head Teacher 
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